
 

 

 

 

 

 

Holiday Outerwear Drive 

 

This Christmas season, Chapel Hills will be supporting the Minnesota Council of 
Churches Refugee Services. Their program helps secure housing and provides critical 
supportive services for refugees moving to Minnesota. Since many families do not come 
with winter gear, we will be collecting new and gently used coats, gloves, mittens, and 
hats - all sizes and ages. 

We will be collecting outerwear donations through December 29th. Let’s help our new 
neighbors settle into life in MN by giving generously. Your help is appreciated.  

Drop off your donations on Sunday mornings (between 9:00 am to 12:00 pm) at 6512 
Vernon Ave S, Edina. 

 


